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30th March 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We hope you are all keeping well. A huge thank you to our parents and carers who are key workers 

supporting the country and our local community at this incredibly difficult time. Thank you also to 

our own staff team for working so flexibly to support children both on the school site and at home.  

 

We just wanted to update you that, in the middle of this week, we will be sending out via email, 

updated home learning for each year group. This will include a message from the teachers and a 

range of activities that your child can have a go at whilst they are at home. In future, these 

updates are likely to arrive in your inboxes on a Monday morning. Please use them as you wish to 

support your child during the period that school is closed. Do continue to use the activities 

suggested on our website, as well as the usual home learning policy (J2e, TT Rockstars, daily 

reading) alongside these weekly slides.   

 

Please continue to send in photos of learning you are doing at home if possible on  

admin@kingathelstan.rbksch.org (e.g. things you have made from Thinker’s Project) so we can 

share these on the website.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Emily Newton  

Headteacher 
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